From: Becky McErlean

Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 4:13 PM
To: Daniela Murphy
Subject: GM response to TC BL183

November 18, 2021 LTC Meeting:

“That the Gambier Island Local Trust Committee defer a response to the referral until the Trust-
wide engagement process has been substantially completed.”

Becky McErlean

Legislative Clerk|Deputy Secretary

Islands Trust

700 North Road | Gabriola BC VOR 1X3

T 250-247-2206 | www.islandstrust.bc.ca

You can also reach us toll-free via Service BC 1-800-663-7867 | 604-660-2421

 f

Preserving and protecting over 450 islands and surrounding waters in the Salish Sea

I am humbly thankful to live and work in the treaty lands and territories of the BOKECEN, K’6moks, Lak
wanan, Lyackson, MALEXEL, Qualicum, Quw’utsun Tribes, scawadan masteyax™, Scia’new, salilwata??,
SEMYOMIE, shishdlh, Skwxwu7mesh, Snaw-naw-as, Snuneymuxw, Spune’luxutth, SFAUTW, Stz’uminus,
+a’?amen, toq gqaymix", Ts'uubaa-asatx, Wei Wai Kum, We Wai Kai, WJOLELP, WSIKEM, Xeldltxw,
Xwémalhkwu/?op qaymix*, and x*madk“ayam.


http://www.islandstrust.bc.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/IslTrustConservancy/
https://twitter.com/Islands_Trust

